
Press release: PM call with the
President of South Africa: 18 February
2018

The Prime Minister called President Cyril Ramaphosa this afternoon to
congratulate him on his recent appointment.

Ramaphosa welcomed the call which followed their short discussion at the
World Economic Forum, and the Prime Minister extended an invitation for him
to attend the Commonwealth Heads of Government Meeting in April.

President Ramaphosa confirmed that he looked forward to attending and using
the opportunity to discuss deepening the UK-South Africa relationship,
including by building on trade ties and working together on South Africa’s
transformation agenda.
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